
  

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/126 

 

December 05, 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

Kindly note that Saturday, December 07, 2024 is working 

for the students of Nursery, LKG and UKG from 10:00 hrs 

to 12:00 hrs.  

 

The school buses will be plying for the pick and drop of the 

students.  

 

Sunita Gangahar  

Principal 
 


